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Visalia PD Traffic Unit Investigating Vehicle-Motorcycle Collision  
 
Just before 7:20 p.m., VPD officers were called to the area of Court Street and Riggin Avenue for a 
vehicle versus motorcycle traffic accident. Officers learned a motorcyclist was traveling eastbound 
Riggin and collided with a vehicle at the intersection.   
 
The motorcyclist was transported to Kaweah Health and is currently in critical condition.   
 
The Visalia PD Traffic Unit responded to the scene and is investigating the collision. 
 
Anyone who has information regarding the collision is encouraged to contact the Visalia PD Traffic 
Unit at 559-713-4175. 
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